Westinghouse Commercial Nuclear awerh
Electric Corporation Fuel Division olymbia SC 26250

803 776 2610

NRC-94-001

January 1, 1994

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
ATTN: Mr. Robert Pierson, Chief

Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: CHANGES TO FUNDAMENTAL NUCLEAR MATERIAL CONTROL
(FNMC) PLAN

Gentlemen:

The Westinghouse Electric Corporation hereby submits changes to the FNMC Plan for the
Commercial Nuclear Fuel Division's (CNFD) Fuel Manufacturing Plant located near Columbia,
South Carolina. These changes are being reported in accordance with the provisions of
10CFR70.32(c), since they do not decrease the effectiveness of the currently approved program.

In accordance with our June 21, 1991, agreement, such changes are reported via letter on a
quarterly basis; then, changed pages to the Plan are formally submitted on an annual basis -- in
this case, October 1, 1994,

Details of the changes are presented in Attachment 1 to this letter. Westinghouse requests that
Attachment 1 be withheld from public disclosure in accordance with provisions of
I0CFR2.790(d). If you have any questions, please write to me, telephone (803) 776-2610,
extension 3426, or fax (803) 695-3964.

Very truly yours,

WESTINGHOUSE ELECTRIC CORPORATION
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